
 

Dear Year 4 Parents/Carers 

I am trying to organise hoodies for the Year 4 leavers this year. The hoodies will have the school logo on the front and 
on the back will be the FIRST NAMES ONLY of all the children in Year 4 in the shape of the number 22. Here is a mock-up 
of what the hoodies would look like at the back.  

 

This letter is to let you know the plan and to ask your permission to put YOUR CHILD’S FIRST NAME ONLY on the back of 
the hoodie.   

Please can you complete the slip below and return to the school office no later than Friday 11th March. The school will 
then pass the completed slips on to me. This is not being organised by the school, just me. 

The slip below asks for your child’s name, their class, your permission to include your child’s name and what name you 
would like on the hoodie. There is also the option to NOT include your child’s name. 

Once people have completed the slip, I will organise a shop through the leavers hoodie website where you can choose 
your own colour and size of hoodie. Parents will pay directly through the website when orders are placed. I will let you 
know the details once this is confirmed.  

Please remember to complete and return the slip by Friday 11th March. 

Please note there is no obligation to buy a hoodie.  

Many thanks, 

Helen (Georgia’s Mum). 

 

CHILD’S FULL NAME _____________________________       CLASS ________ 

 

Please tick one of the boxes below 

          I WOULD LIKE MY CHILD’S FIRST NAME INCLUDED ON THE HOODIE 

I AGREE THAT MY CHILD’S FIRST NAME WILL BE INCLUDED ON HOODIES THAT WILL BE ORDERED BY OTHER PARENTS.     

Please write clearly the name you would like printed on the hoodie ______________________________________ 

 

          I WOULD NOT LIKE MY CHILD’S FIRST NAME INCLUDED ON THE HOODIE  

 

PARENTS/CARERS SIGNATURE _____________________________        


